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Sold-Out Crowd Enjoys Beautiful Evening at Frank’s Outback      

This year’s Smith Clinic Gala  was a fantastic success.  On April 23rd, more 

than 250 SMC supporters converged on Frank’s Outback for an incredi-

ble evening of fun, fellowship and philanthropy.  The sold- out crowd en-

thusiastically bid on over 60 auction items while sampling an amazing 

array of delicious temptations and libations – all in the gorgeous setting 

of Frank’s Outback.   

Under the skillful direction of gala chair Kathleen Hughes and a fun-loving 

planning team, this year’s gala featured exciting auction items including 

luxurious accommodations in exotic destinations like Tuscany, Steamboat 

Springs, Portugal and Telluride.  Auctioneer Joe Exum entertained the 

crowd with infectious enthusiasm as he encouraged spirited,  but friendly 

competitive bidding on popular live auction items.  Silent auction pack-

ages included one-of-a-kind experiences like paddling a Dragon Boat 

on the Waccamaw River or touring Georgetown County in a private 

plane.  From spa treatments to keg parties with live bands, there was 

truly something for everyone.   

More than just the perennial social event of the spring season, the Smith 

Clinic Gala is a community-wide gathering of individuals and businesses 

that want to make a difference in Georgetown County.   Thanks to the 

generosity of Woofie and Salters McClary, owners of Franks, sponsors, 

donors and supporters, over $170,000 was raised to support Smith Medi-

cal Clinic’s mission:   to provide free medical care for low-income people 

in Georgetown County that do not have health insurance.   

From Anne Faul, ED: “We’ve had an amazing year so far!” 
 

SMC has already experienced amazing growth and success in 2017: 

 

• 1000 pa*ents, including 252 new pa*ents, have received care from 207 volunteers in 2,773 visits 

• 775 pa*ents have been seen in our new Pawleys Island facility. 

• Our annual gala at Franks Outback completely sold out and raised over $170,000 for pa*ent care. 

• Pa*ent care hours have expanded at both the Georgetown and Pawleys Island loca*ons. 

• The number of vision care clinics offered has doubled. 

• Pat Ames, ANP is doing a wonderful job in her role as the new SMC Clinical Director. 

• Opera*ons Director, Dina Wells, raised nearly $15,000 on Palme9o Giving Day. 

 

None of this would be possible without the generosity of our volunteers and supporters. Thanks to you, 

uninsured folks in our community who need medical a9en*on but have no way to pay for it can receive 

free medical care. Thanks for all you do to build a healthier, more resilient community! 

 

Grand Sponsor  

Tidelands Health 

Presenting Sponsors 

Katy Close and Christopher Buckley 

Robins and Morton 

Dickie Smith and Sam Raley 

Diamond Sponsors 

Frank’s Restaurant 

Platinum Sponsors 

Coastal Structures, Inc. 

Nelson, Mullins, Riley & Scarborough, LLP 

Tamsberg Family Foundation 

Crystal Sponsor 

Get Carried Away Southern Takeout 

Gold Sponsors 

Mike and Sheri Calandra 

Home Care Assistance, Inc. 

R.H. Moore Company, Inc. 

Michael and Jeanne Quinn 

Starr Electric Company, Inc. 

              Cont’d on pg 2.. 

“Smith Medical again has helped us. My son has 

been sick for awhile, but we never had money to 

go to the doctor. All of the staff is great, not like 

most places where if you don’t have the funds, you 

are treated like a welfare case. Sometimes people 

get down on their luck. Here at Smith Clinic every-

one is treated the same.”   -Jennifer S. 

Thank you Tanya Ackerman for your photos! http://www.coastalobserver.com/photos/050317/  
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Charter Members 

Henry “Grady” Adkins 

Bruce & Betsy Bailey 

Keith & Dreema Brunnemer 

Keith Bird & Nancy Laprade 

Michael & Janice Coward 

Perry & Lisa Collins 

John Fanning 

John & Anne Faul 

Mike & Carol Finley 

Dr. Carl & Lois Fisher 

Pat & Patsy Givens 

Griffith Painting 

Debra Harris 

Kathleen Hughes &  

Frederick Leuthauser 

Robert Johnson 

Morgan Lowry, MD 

Don & Flo Mabe 

Charlotte & Henry Moore 

James & Virginia Odom 

Denise Patrick 

Rendina Development Compa-

ny  

of America 

Laurie Russell 

Harold & Claudia Stowe 

Vandy Foundation 

Waccamaw Neck Lions Club 

Richard & Amy Webb 

Annual Members  

Glynn and Nan Alexander 

Bruce and Kathy Allan 

Paul and Jackie Amthauer 

Anne Hartis Interiors, Inc. 

Bill & Sue Appel 

Alex & Margaret Barron 

James Barrow 

John and Barabara Bartha 

Suzi Bateman 

Wendy Belser 

Larry and Joan Bertolucci 

Terry and Jean Birch 

Keith Bird and Nancy Laprade 

Douglas and Margret Bloom 

Evelyn Bowler 

Nancy Bracken 

Gus and Renelle Brame 

Brenda Chapman 

Nancy Bride 

John and Alice Briggs 

Charlie and Sally Brodhead 

Harvey and Kathy Brown 

Keith and Dreema Brunnemer 

Thomas and Susan Bruns 

Sandy and Debbie Burns 

Tom and Betsy Buter 

Georganne Byrd 

Patricia Byrd 

Sheri Calandra 

Joseph Camp 

Jennifer Campbell 

Mary Campbell 

Canal Lakes Fish Camp, LLC 

Carolina Dry Cleaning 

Alan and Dianna Cassanelli 

Art Cates 

Billy and Nancy Cave 

Jeffrey and Kathryn Chagnon 

James and Suzanne Christian 

Coastal Wire Company, Inc. 

Kenneth Cobb 

Cohen Family Foundation Trust 

Warner and Carol Cole 

Patricia Comeau 

Bryan and Donna Copeland 

Michael and Janice Coward 

Creative Landscapes, Inc. 

Julia Cripps 

Ann Cutler 

Dorothy D'Ambrosio 

John and Barbara D'angelo 

Rick and Bonnie Danser 

John and Rosemary Darrow 

Tom and Betty Davis 

Douglas and Judy Decker 

Jonathan and Margaret Dieter 

Tucker and Kimmie Dieter 

Mark Doran 

Richard and Caroline Drum-

mond 

Benny and Lynn DuBose 

Dumont Brothers Inc. 

Allen and Janet Duncan 

Ann Duncan 

Thomas and Linda Edwards 

Jeff and Jeanne Eggart 

Elizabeth Taylor Satterfield Inte-

rior Design 

Daniel and Libby Ellenburg 

Scott and Shelia Ellison 

Natalie Erhard 

John Fanning 

Joseph and Sandra Fee 

Mike and Carol Finley 

Carl & Lois Fisher 

Harold and Diane Freeman 

Anne Garrett 

George and Ruth Baxter Foun-

dation 

Walter and Winnie George 

Georgetown High School Na-

tional Honor Society 

Georgetown Presbyterian 

Church 

Georgetown Radiology, LLC 

Get Carried Away, LLC 

Mark and Erin Gilles 

Pat and Patsy Givens 

Roger and Nancy Goedtel 

Steven and Janice Graf 

Grand Strand Advanced Prac-

tice Nurses Association 

Vicki Grant 

Bill and Betty Griffin 

Griffith Painting 

Gerry and Linda Harmon 

Robert Harper 

Cynthia Harris 

Deb Harris 

John Hatchell 

Frank and Nancy Hawkins 

Clark and Ginny Hayes 

Rip and Maggie Head 

Dr. & Mrs. James Hentz 

Lee and Whitney Hewitt 

Wayne and Barb Hinman 

Oma Hodges 

Keith and Anne Hoile 

Neal and Paula Holmes 

Episcopal Women’s Club 

Home Care Assistance 

Richard and Kathleen Howard 

Thomas & Lily Hudson 

Inlet Anesthesia Consultants 

Inlet CardioPulmonary and 

Associates 

Glen and Libby Insley 

Bruce Jacobs 

Jane Hudson-Young 

Henry and Betty Jobe 

Rudy and Kirby Johnstone 

Gail Joley 

Louis and Andi Jones, III 

Lucille Jones and Julia Cripps 

John and Susan Joseph 

Nancy Karabacz 

Rick and Becca Kaylor 

Barry and Joan Kelly 

Geraldine Kenyon 

Jim and Cissy Knapp 

Sam and Kay Koonce 

Theo and Janet Krapels 

LA Nail Salon 

Law Offices of David L. Hood 

 

Fred Leuthauser and  

Kathleen Hughes 

Delvin and Ellie Litman 

Bob and Cindy LoCasale 

Wilson Lowrey 

Dr. Morgan Lowry 

Lucille and Edward Giles Foun-

dation 

Dave and Erika Lyle 

Don and Flo Mabe 

Eugene & Cheryl Mannella 

Chet and Diane Maslowski 

Luke and Gayle McCain 

Dick and Carol McCann 

John and Jane McDonald 

Don and Georgia McDowell 

Leda McIntyre Hall 

Mike and Jane McLain 

Don and Callie McLaurin 

Steve and Dotti Meixel 

Bill and Cathy Michael 

John Miller 

Lee and Anna Milling 

Thomas and Mary Sue Molnar 

Charlotte & Henry Moore 

Elise Moore 

Richard and Sandra Moore 

Tom and Betsy Mosimann, Jr. 

Sandy Moyle 

John and Sara Murphy 

Clint and Val Myers 

Newberry Insurance Agency, 

Inc. 

Fred and Cheryl Newby 

Paul and Joan Noble 

Teresa Nolan 

Chad and Autumn O'Brien 

William and Deborah O'Brien 

James and Ginger Odom 

George and Pat Orr 

Robert Ottinger 

Herman and Sally Overcash 

John and Joan Owen 

Marion and Janet Parsons 

Denise Patrick 

Pawleys Island Community 

Church 

Christine Pikaart 

Clarence and Doris Pioth 

Michael and Barbara Pipkin 

Rosemary and John Plesha 

Precious Blood of Christ Catho-

lic Church 

Kevin and Mary Prince 

Don and Hayden Quattlebaum 

Michael and Jeanne Quinn 

Verne Ray 

Raymond James 

Kathleen Raynor 

Walter Reames 

Bob and Jean Reinke 

Rendina Development Compa-

ny of America 

Bill and Laura Rentz 

Madeleine Ritchie 

Martha Rothrock 

Steve and Jean Rothrock 

Donald and Janel Rowland 

Peter and Gillian Roy 

Robert and Susan Ruark 

Nicholas Rummo 

Dickie Smith and Sam Raley 

Gail Smith 

Gregory and Marcia Smith 

Samuel and Page Spann 

Becky Sparrow 

Laura and Gary Sprance 

St. Paul's Waccamaw United 

Methodist Church 

Darrell and Patricia Steagall 

Sydney Taylor 

Mike and Jill Thomas 

United Methodist Women of St. 

Paul's Waccamaw  

Vandy Foundation 

James Vann 

Waccamaw Neck Lions Club 

Olin and Linda Warren 

Holly Watts 

Dr. Susan Webb 

John and Leesa Ruscio 

Laurie Russell 

John and Geales Sands 

Margaret Sands 

Robert Schofield 

Dick and Maryanne Schwab 

Judy Schwarzmann 

Regina Shapiro 

Thomas Shortt 

Robin Shuler 

Skodras Enterprises, Inc. 

John and Patricia Stegerwald 

Harold and Claudia Stowe 

David and Carol Streeter 

Tom and Susie Swatzel 

Jody and Anne Tamsberg 

Glennie and Margaret Anne 

Tarbox 

John E. Taylor 

Richard & Amy Webb 

David and Sonia Wells 

Robert and Jonie Whitehead 

Laura Wilkinson 

William Gilfillin Foundation 

Melissa Williams 

Bill and Peggy Wilson 

WISH Candle 

Bob and Phyllis Wrigglesworth 

John and Suzette Wright 

Owen and Dawn Wright 

Danny and Lisa Young 

Gala Sponsors Cont’d.. 

Silver Sponsors  
Charlie and Sally Brodhead 
Carolina Orthopaedics 
Eric G. Armstrong 
Elliot and Phelan, Inc.  
Health Information Associates (HIA) 
Holy Cross Faith Memorial Episcopal Church 
Vestry 
Gene Manella Consulting and  
Directorial Services 
Harold and Claudia Stowe 

 
Bronze Sponsors 
Glynn and Nan Alexander 
Benji’s Bed and Breakfast 
Bristow, LLC 
Caffe Piccolo 
Michael and Janice Coward 
Costal Wire Company 
Evens Moore, LLC 
Field Insurance Company 
Harmon and Felts 
 
 

 
Bronze Sponsors (con’t) 
 
Island Women’s Care 
The Lachicotte Company 
Leda McIntyre Hall 
Leonora Montella and Fred Stange 
Morris Law, LLC 
Palmetto Heritage Bank 
Spann Roofing and Sheet Metal, Inc. 
Waccamaw Dermatology 

Patient Partners 

Patient Partners is an annual giving program for donors who contribute $250 or more to the clinic every year. Why $250?  Because it 

costs just $250 to provide complete medical care for a Smith Medical Clinic patient for a full year.  Heartfelt “thanks” to our Patient 

Partners who directly and dramatically improve the lives of those in need right here in our community . 
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Get Involved! 

Refer a Patient  

Every day, we interact with people who need care.  

We’re accepting new patients that: 

1. Live in Georgetown County  

2. Do not have medical insurance, Medicaid or Medicare 

3. Household income falls below 200% of the Federal Pov-

erty Level 

Volunteer 

Join us as a volunteer!  All skills needed.  Special projects available  

Contact Dina Wells at dwells@smithfreeclinic.org 

Support the Clinic 

Every $1 donated generates nearly $10 in health care services  

Become a Patient Partner and provide complete medical care for a patient  

for $250 per year.  Visit our website to learn more.  www.smithfreeclinic.org 

Reducing Isola�on for Homeless Pa�ents 

With assistance from Verizon Wireless, SMC is pilo*ng a program to provide 

a  free cell phone with unlimited calling and text to homeless or near-

homeless pa*ents.  Pa*ents who receive the phones agree to answer calls 

or return calls from the clinic within 4 hours or risk having the phone deac-

*vated. Our assump*on at the beginning of the pilot was that pa*ents 

would benefit by being able to contact the 

clinic and other agencies to access services.  

What we discovered, however, is that em-

powering pa*ents to connect with friends 

and family has had even more impact. To 

date, the only phone that has been deac*vat-

ed was  at the pa*ent’s request because, as a 

result of being able to get in touch with fami-

ly, he got a place to live and a job – and even-

tually his own cell phone.  Another drama*c example of the impact of the 

cell phone program was a pa*ent who told us that without the phone and 

constant phone support from SMC and her mom while she was on the 

streets, she never would have go9en into rehab for heroin addic*on.  She 

just celebrated 90 days clean and sober.  We are mee*ng with the Verizon 

rep to discuss expanding the program from 10 pa*ents to 20 over the sum-

mer. 

Volunteer Spotlight:  Eric Robles 

Eric Robles is a val-

ued member of the 

SMC volunteer corps 

since October 2016, 

following his gradua-

tion from Coastal 

Carolina Universi-

ty.  His ambition is to 

become a medical 

doctor and his early 

acceptance to four 

medical schools affirms that he can and will achieve 

his goal. If you spend any time at all with this remark-

able young man, you will also realize that he can 

achieve most anything he sets his sights on!   

Eric is the only son in a family of four children. He has 

three sisters: a twin who is a behavioral therapist 

working with autistic children, an older sister who is 

an occupational therapist, and a younger sister who 

is a student at Waccamaw Middle School. Eric’s 

parents, Maria and Arturo Robles, are the people he 

most admires, and he believes that life’s greatest 

sadness would be the loss of family. “(it) has not 

been easy for my parents as first generation immi-

grants, but with a strong family/friend support sys-

tem, we have been able to achieve what would 

have been otherwise impossible,” said Eric. 

Eric was born in Kansas, but lived most of his life be-

fore high school in Colorado. The move to South 

Carolina was hard for him because he had to leave 

his childhood friends and make new friends in a new 

and very different place.  Despite his initial reluc-

tance to be uprooted, he was able to adjust to the 

change and was very successful in high school and 

college. 

In addition to volunteering at the clinic multiple days 

each week, Eric works full-time at Waccamaw and 

Georgetown Hospitals as an Emergency Depart-

ment medical scribe.  As if that weren’t enough, he 

also works at Oceans One Restaurant.   

“We are amazed and grateful that Eric finds the 

time to volunteer,” exclaims Anne Faul, Executive 

Director.  “We are so thankful to have Eric’s help – 

he displays remarkable maturity, skill and 

poise.  Patients and volunteers just love him! ”  

As a volunteer at the clinic, Eric wears several 

hats.  He acts as an interpreter for Spanish-speaking 

patients during their medical visits, schedules patient 

appointments, answers the patient line, while also 

transcribing medical charts into the clinic electronic 

health record. “I want to be able to reach a broad-

er population to help bring healthcare to those who 

find it inaccessible due to barriers, be it language or 

financial.” 

Amazingly, Eric has been accepted to MUSC in 

Charleston, the USC-Schools of Medicine in Colum-

bia and Greenville, the LSU School of Medicine in 

New Orleans, and the St. Louis University School of 

Medicine in St. Louis.  Very few applicants have the 

luxury of choosing between four medical schools, 

but Eric modestly admits that he was surprised that 

he was accepted at all four schools.     

It is so very evident that Eric will bring great skill and 

compassion to his medical career.  We hope that 

Smith Medical Clinic contributed in some way to his 

development – he certainly has contributed mightily 

to the patients served here at the clinic!  We will miss 

you, Eric!  

Thank you for Supporting Palmetto Giving Day! 

Many, many thanks go out to all our supporters who helped 

make Palmetto Giving Day a huge success.  Dina Wells, SMC 

Operations Director, spent months planning the clinic’s partici-

pation in this wonderful event. PGD culminated in 24-hours of 

giving and a fun “live” event at the Hammock Shops in Paw-

leys Island on May 2. 

Thanks to the generosity of the Tamsberg Family Foundation, 
the clinic received matching funds for donations made on 

May 2, which helped raise nearly $15,000, exceeding our goal for the event.   These 

funds will be put to good use, providing specialty care for SMC patients. Thanks to 

everyone who contributed to Palmetto Giving Day and thanks to Dina for organizing 

a great SMC campaign! 
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99 Baskervill Drive 

Pawleys Island, SC 29585 
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Board Of Directors 

Harold Stowe, Chair 

Russell Vedder, Treasurer 

Dr. Teresa Nolan, Medical  

Director 

Janice Coward 

Vicki Grant 

Leda McIntyre Hall 

Rev. Wil Keith 

Bruce Bailey 

Trava Hendrix 

Kathleen Hughes 

Nancy LaPrade 

Rev. Sandy Moyle 

Manning Smith 

Charlotte Moore, PA-C,  

Anne Faul, Executive  

Director 

“Helping our community by helping each other.” 

Smith Medical Clinic, Inc. 

99 Baskervill Drive 

Pawleys Island, SC 29585 

P:(843)237-2672 

F:(843)237-0369 

1101 Highmarket Street 

Georgetown, SC 29440 

P:(843)520-8922 

F: (843)426-1046 

Smith Medical Clinic was established in 1985 by Dr. Cathcart 

Smith and his wife, Nancy in an 8-foot wide trailer with office 

and medical equipment from Dr. Smith’s former medical of-

fice. Initially, Dr. Smith recruited five retired doctors and a doz-

en nurses to volunteer at the Clinic. This volunteer model has 

become a Smith Clinic tradition. Today, over 200 volunteers, 

aided by a small, part-time staff and financial support from 

our community, provide complete medical care for over 2,000 

low-income, uninsured, Georgetown County residents a year 

for less than $250 per patient per year. 


